Greenville Planning Board:
Edward White, Chairman

Michael Sadowski, Vice Chairman
Miles Horsley, Member
Scott Tenney, BOS Ex-Officio

TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE
PLANNING BOARD

Town Hall Meeting Room, Chamberlin Street, Greenville, NH
Thursday, December 13, 2018

Call to Order
Public Comments

Business:
1. Town Counsel Biron Bedard — Site Plan Compliance discussion

2. Minutes: September 13, 2018 (signatures needed only); October 11, 2018 (signatures needed
only)

Board Comments/Discussion

Adjourn




